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Rot Luck Dinner
Feb. 2 7:00 Garden Oaks Baptist Church

Our February Civic Club meeting will
be a Pot Luck Dinner at the fellow-
ship hall of Garden Oaks Baptist

Church. A short business meeting
will follow the dinner. Bring a
covered dish and a neighbor. See 'ya
there!

Need a ride?
Call Mary Lehmann - 864-1010

Civic Club Officers

1982
President - Bill Bijack 688-2097
Vice President - Linda Masera 692-1307
2nd Vice President - Mary Lehmann 864-1010
Treasurer - Willard Mills 686-6592
Recording Secretary - Loma Wetsel 681-2623

Corresponding Secretary - Pat Eckert 864-5020



A MESSAGE
FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear Neighbors,

We held our 1lst civic club meeting
on January 5th and it was apparent
that the enthusiasm generated from
last year would be carried over
Lnto = 19824 Plans were announced
for upcoming activities. Our next
function will be a combination
covered dish dinner and short civic
club meeting. We decided there was
no better way to start off the new
year than with good food.

We also plan on having another
Garden Oaks Home Tour. This past
year's Tour was tremendously suc-
cessful and we hope to repeat our
past successes.

Marcell Kinser is in charge of a
community picnic to be held in late
April.

In this coming year, I look forward
to meeting and working with you for
a better neighborhood. The best
way for you to see that your neigh-
borhood improves, 1is to spend $5
for a Civic Club yearly member-
ship. Tell your next door neighbor
that you know of the best $5 bar-
gain in town and then ask them to
join.

Your support and personal involve-
ment is what makes the Garden Oak
Civic Club work.

1 ibloan. Z.é’?’/‘{

Bill Bijak
President

Heard Under The ld Oak Tree

A bouncing baby boy was Amy and
Robert Voorhees' nicest Christmas
present. They named him Van and he
lives at 4130 Apollo.

Jacqueline Rose Debien was born in
December and no one was happier
than her mom. This is Suzanne and
David's first baby and they reside
at 303 W. 34th.

Congratulations to Shirley and
Warren Manuel on the birth of Blake
Edward Manuel. He will be crawling
around at 1054 W. 42nd.

Christopher Werner, son of David
and Diane Werner, celebrated his
first birthday January 24, and
Diane was one year older January
5hils

We have another new resident -
Emily Ann born January 22. Her
parents are Barney and Cathy
Skelton residing at 863 Lamonte.

Special Thanks

Our special thanks to the following
individuals who through their
generosity financially assisted us
with various expenses associlated
with our recent home tour:

Texas Commerce Bank - Reagan
Barbara Wingate - Century 21
Max Harris - Dual H. Enterprises
Kay Lewis - Gary Green Realtors

A personal thanks for the beautiful
pewter revere bowl that ya'll gave
me. It was much appreciated and
unexpected. :

Thank You

Ruth Blanchette



Garden Club Clippings

The Garden Club is .planning some-
thing special! Our February meet-
ing will be held in the home of
Diane Mangold, 507 W. 32, at 7:00
p.m. Our speaker will be Shirley
Pierce of the Botanic Flower Shop.
She will be doing Valentine
arrangements and these will be
donated as door prizes. We plan to
have a short business meeting be-
cause we have several issues to
discuss: a bazaar, our elections,
and a proposal to change some of
our by-laws. This meeting will be
held after our program. Please
come - we want a "houseful" of mem-
bers and guests.

Diane Mangold
President

rsvp 861-0816

Help Deliver GAZETTES I!!

If you are interested in helping
deliver the Gazette, please call
one of the following distribution

managers:

Johnnie Murphy - 688-7337
Robert Voorhees - 681-8791

Our thanks to Robert and Johnnie
for managing this important task of
distributing the Gazette. And a
special thanks to all our dedicated
carriers. Because of their time
and energy, we can all enjoy our

personnally delivered Gazettes.

THE GARDEN OAKS CIVIC CLUB
GRATEFULLY ACKNOWLEDGES
THE
SUPPORT

OF THE FOLLOWING LOCAL MERCHANTS

Northwest Branch
1234 W. 34th St. Houston, Texas 77¢

Afterschool Program
Karate
Gymnastics
Ballet/Jazz
Self Defense

C & W Dancing
0il Painting
Yoga

Basketball
Volleyball
Healthy Back
Fitness Classes
Fitness Testing

For more information, call 869-33

EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEE

WRIGHT & CO. INSURANCE

2526 AIRLINE #103, 104, 110
JOE PAUL WRIGHT (713) 861.0546

BEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEE

See Joe Paul for all your

insurance needs. He is a
supporter of your Civic
Club.

* Century 21/Bice Merriel
5812 Antoine 688-6600

Barbara Wingate
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***manks***
Beverly Rial and Leslie Taylor
furnished the refreshments for our
January Civic Club Meeting. Every-
one enjoyed the goodies and their
generous hospitality.

Honarary Life Time Memberships

All Garden Oak's Original Residents are entitled to a free life time
memberhsip and will be presented with a certificate to this effect. Please
let Bill Bijak know if you are entitled to one. Original residents who
will receive Life time membership at our next meeting are Norma Swoboda,
Carmen and Hugh Freeland, LaVerne Allen, Selma Johnson, and Gloria and
Norris Carle.

1982 Civic Club Dues

All membership dues for 1982 are now due. We are able to offer our
previous low price of §5. We Kkeep our memberships on a yearly calendar
basis which makes them all renewable in January.

A family Civic Club membership is $5.00/year. Has your family joined? Now
is your opportunity. Please complete this form and mail it in or better
yet bring it with you to the April 7 meeting.
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NAME ' Mail to:
ADDRESS GARDEN OAKS CIVIC CLUB
c/o. Mr. Wilbur Mills
TELEPHONE NUMBER ' Treasurer
907 West 41st Street
Hobbies/Interests Houston, Texas 77018

Topics you would like to hear discussed at our meetings:




